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Carl Jung, Hauntings, and Paranormal
Coincidences 2015-03-23
this is a book of true life events stories taken from
carl jung s life and the lives of others that vividly
demonstrate our potential to connect with unseen worlds
jung s experiences because of his fame as a world
renowned psychiatrist set the stage for the
presentation of all paranormal adventures offered here
and his fascinating theory of synchronicity serves to
give a depth of meaning to the nature of all strange
coincidences including those woven into the enclosed
chapters

The Synchronicity Highway 2013-11
synchronicity or meaningful coincidence is the most
conscious aspect of the underlying web of reality that
connects everyone and everything as humanity s
consciousness expands and new paradigms and worldviews
are born synchronicity is more evident in mass events
like 9 11 the shootings at sandy hook and aurora the
explosions at the boston marathon in extreme weather
phenomena it occurs in alien encounters often is
intertwined with paranormal experiences and may act as
an interface between life and death it happens
frequently when our lives are in transition once you re
aware that coincidences are meaningful you re on the
synchronicity highway traveling through a kind of
quantum weirdness that features astounding odds
tricksters messengers from the unknown the unseen the
seemingly miraculous when you re on the synchronicity
highway you re exactly where you should be
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The Roots of Coincidence 1972
the author is no stranger to tackling mysteries he is
internationally known as a highly competent
investigator of the paranormal and a trustworthy
chronicler of such in ten books the new york times
exclaimed that his best selling book the andreasson
affair if true must rank with the great classics of
scientific revelation air force chief ufo scientific
consultant dr j allen hynek wrote that his ufo
investigations are meticulous and far exceed that of
the government dr kenneth ring father of near death
experience nde research wrote that fowler s researched
book on near death and ufo experiences may well have
deciphered the ultimate nature and meaning of these
baffling phenomena in synchrofile fowler applies the
same kind of meticulous research into the supernatural
like synchronistic experiences that permeate his life
this book compiles the results of his research into
jungian psychology the new physics and his study of a
ten year diary of personal and family experiences of
amazing coincidences and paranormal experiences his
research leads to the incredulous conclusion that time
is an illusion and that reports of synchronicity ghosts
out of the body experiences near death experiences ufos
precognition telepathy and other extrasensory
experiences are all individual expressions of one
intelligent like meta phenomenon

SynchroFile 2004-05-26
when strange things happen to people or when they
experience bad luck they may come to believe that they
ve been cursed in this well researched and well
referenced book dr peter mccue looks at curses or
alleged curses from an evidential and parapsychological
perspective he also examines what appear to be strange
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coincidences he presents a wide array of cases and asks
how strange coincidences arise and how curses might
work dr mccue is a retired clinical psychologist with a
longstanding interest in anomalous phenomena
apparitions hauntings ufo sightings etc he has
personally investigated many cases and he has written
numerous articles on paranormal and ufo related matters
he is the author of three previous books covering these
fields

Curses, Coincidences & Malign
Influence: A Parapsychological
Perspective 2021-11-24
the dark essence of old house woods filled the air
within a small town on the edge of virginia many years
into the past you will find hauntings and sights of
strange things deep within the intertwining foliage of
the swamps near haven and yet another story is on the
glimpse of surfacing in 2008 the cogs of fate began to
turn learn the story of a young boy along with nearly
20 other individuals who began experiencing strange and
paranormal disturbances these 20 individuals
experienced what some may consider hallucinations
delusions and manic episodes and what others may
consider spiritual awakenings psychic phenomenon as
well as possession was it all just a coincidence

Beyond Coincidence 1976
who isn t familiar with the infamous inspector chance
who always appears unannounced does the unexpected only
seem like a coincidence because we are unaware of the
complex order behind it the question cannot be answered
by a simple yes or no instead the author hopes to show
that coincidence has two very different faces one of
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them reveals the trivial side the other in contrast is
coincidence of a higher order which is no longer truly
a coincidence rather it is based on connections that
science is just beginning to discover to allow the
reader to better understand the sections related to
supernatural phenomena the author has created two
physicists to accompany the reader they are al and zach
whereas al vehemently defends the traditional side zach
is among the avantgarde in his field who does not view
the phenomena represented here as taboo and who
attempts to reconcile such phenomena using the
discoveries of modern quantum physics let yourself be
carried away not only while reading these incredible
stories of coincidence but by the exciting discussion
as well which is free of prejudice and does not attempt
to place mysticism on a scientific platform following
his studies in chemistry dr rolf froböse worked as a
research assistant at the max planck institute was
division manager at technology magazine hightech and
chief editor of the journals chemie industrie and
europa chemie since 1995 he has worked as a freelance
science and economic journalist reporting on research
and technology issues he has also penned numerous
popular non fiction books including the secret physics
of coincidence and lust und liebe alles nur chemie lust
and love is it more than chemistry wiley vch 2004 the
latter was written in collaboration with his wife
gabriele and has been translated into english spanish
danish and korean

This Book Is a Coincidence 2018-05-19
for all of human history many have believed that a
small few among us have had the gift of second sight
the ability to snatch glimpses of the future or to
obtain information by some method other than the
traditionally recognized five senses but what if these
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gifts are not as rare as believed what if anyone can
learn to access such abilities and may already be doing
so without even knowing it what if in fact such events
are a basic part of the human experience novelist and
former tv news journalist and radio talk show host
forrest carr has spent a lifetime experiencing various
episodes that some might call paranormal in nature
episodes including premonitions precognition visions
clairvoyance lucid dreaming and yes in three cases even
miracles like most normal people wishing to maintain a
certain credible reputation throughout his career carr
kept these experiences private and under wraps but the
events led to decisions that profoundly changed the
course of his life over time an effect that has
accelerated considerably of late because of recent
dramatic new developments in his health as accurately
foreshadowed in personal premonitions carr feels that
now is the time to tell this story or put another way
if the story isn t told now then it never will be when
it comes to events of this nature carr does not
consider himself to be a psychic or to be in any way
talented or out of the ordinary he is instead an
entirely ordinary and average person and he believes
that anyone can learn to experience the types of
phenomena he has in this book he explains his
experiences and shows how others can learn to
accomplish the same thing carr spent a lifetime as a tv
news journalist and brings a serious approach to this
highly personal subject matter including supporting
documentation where available this book not only has
the potential to open readers eyes to an entirely new
world but to inspire the reader especially those who
might be encountering dark emotional crises to embrace
life in new ways as these experiences have done for the
author this is a book that will introduce concepts such
as paranormal visions precognition perception that
comes in from outside the normal 5 senses and even
lucid dreaming to everyday people and teach them to
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embrace and experience such phenomena for themselves
all it takes is an open mind determination and
perseverance forrest carr named by kirkus reviews as a
2015 author to watch is author of the novels messages a
journal of the crazy year and the dark

The Secret Physics of Coincidence
2012-12
this is a unique book on how probability affects our
everyday lives it guides the reader in an almost
chronological trip through the fascinating and amazing
laws of chance omnipresent in the natural world and in
our daily lives along the way many fascinating topics
are discussed these include challenging probability
paradoxes paranormal coincidences game odds and causes
and effects finally the author discusses possibilities
and limitations of learning the laws of a universe
immersed in chance events this charming book with its
many easy to follow mathematical examples will inform
and entertain the scientist and non scientist alike

My Lifetime of Weird Coincidences and
Strange Happenings 2015-09-24
the field of research on the paranormal has changed
enormously in the last 20 years examining experiences
of esp psychokinesis precognition ganzfeld dissociative
states out of the body experiences alien abductions and
near death experiences david marks appraises the best
available evidence to date on scientific claims of the
paranormal each chapter also provides a description of
the psychological processes that are likely to
contribute to these experiences and to the high
prevalence of paranormal beliefs importantly this book
does not take a fixed sceptical or disbelieving view of
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the phenomena but as far as possible offers a neutral
gaze which will equip readers to make up their own
minds as well as providing them with the critical
skills to defend their conclusions

Chance 2008-02-02
a discursive look and explanation of coincidence and
all paranormal phenomena using real life examples

Psychology and the Paranormal
2020-06-08
although much has been said and written about
coincidences there is a marked absence when it comes to
the development of a comprehensive model that
incorporates the many different ways in which they can
be understood and explained one reason for this
omission is undoubtedly the sharp divide that exists
between those who find coincidences meaningful and
those who do not with the result that the conclusions
of the many books and articles on the subject have
tended to fall into distinct camps the many faces of
coincidence attempts to remedy this impasse by
proposing an inclusive categorisation for coincidences
of all shapes and sizes at the same time some of the
implications arising from the various explanations are
explored including the possibility of an underlying
unity of mind and matter constituting the ground of
being

The Roots of Coincidence with a
Postscript 1972
coincidence koh in si duhns noun a striking occurrence
of two or more events at one time apparently by mere
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chance a small collection of stories passed down over
the years be it through word of mouth or in the press
the perfect bathroom book for those days when your cell
phone has died and you have read every bottle and all
the ingredients in the medicine cabinet fun short
stories for any time of day or night many you may not
believe could possibly happen and a few will make you
think about how fragile we are on this planet we call
earth there is no coincidence that the author who was
born in swindon wiltshire england which is the home
county for the westbury white horse corn circles
stonehenge avebury silbury hill but has spent over half
his life in the usa studying all aspects of the unusual
throughout the world with a strong background in
history and the paranormal this is a perfect subject to
write about so kick back pour a hot cup of tea and
start reading unless you are in the bathroom of course
then the tea comes later

Coincidence 2017-09-05
probing deeply into the c g jung s theory of
synchronicity roderick main clarifies issues that have
long been a source of confusion to interested readers
30 halftones

The Many Faces of Coincidence
2017-11-10
does listening to mozart make us more intelligent does
the size of the brain matter can we communicate with
the dead this book presents a survey of common myths
about the mind brain it exposes the truth behind these
beliefs how they are perpetuated why people believe
them why they might even exist in the first place
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The Small Book of Coincidences
2018-07-03
innocent people are dying mark solier is on trial for
killing them with his mind mark solier is a devoutly
religious man and it is proven beyond a reasonable
doubt that he has the ability to kill with just his
mind mary morgan is a young ambitious soon to be lawyer
who makes a case for him to be tried for murder an
equally ambitious secret group born at yale and
solidified through the skull and bones conclude the
facts to be true they take the case to a national level
seeking the death penalty he is arrested and innocent
people start to die

Jung on Synchronicity and the
Paranormal 1997
updated edition with over fifty new stories a first
rate book the observer laura buxton aged ten releases a
balloon from her garden it lands 140 miles away in the
garden of another laura buxton aged ten coincidence or
something beyond coincidence is someone playing snap
with our lives could it be the hand of god or are we as
some scientists have suggested being granted an insight
into a hyper connected universe whose ubiquitous web
like workings we can only dimly discern beyond
coincidence is a celebration of the universe s most
beguiling phenomenon containing more than 250 amazing
stories of coincidence from sympathetic magic to the
science of probability from the vicissitudes of
gamblers to the mysterious communions of subatomic
particles this book chases coincidence in all its many
guises analysing how it affects every aspect of our
lives and why it means so much to even the most
sceptical of us
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Tall Tales about the Mind and Brain
2007
comprehensive and engaging this extensively revised
edition of a student and instructor favorite introduces
the basics of critical thinking using the claims of
pseudoscience and the paranormal guides readers through
the critical thinking process by considering different
types of support sources logic and scientific
observation and ruling out alternative explanations
allows students to practice and apply their new
critical thinking skills on claims of extraordinary
cures including energy treatments complementary
alternative medicine and faith healing as well as four
paranormal claims of consequence astrology spiritualism
and the afterlife parapsychology and creationism
couples a conversational nontechnical narrative with
student friendly pedagogical tools including critical
thinking questions and a study guide for each chapter
provides clear and open minded discussions of the
paranormal spectrum belief justification surveys the
placebo effect and the relationship between religion
and critical thinking

Accidental Coincidence 2021-01-08
explores the plausibility and value of viewing
synchronicity as a form of spiritual experience

Beyond Coincidence 2019-05-09
the first book to explore in depth the complete range
of paranormal phenomena reported throughout south
tyneside
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Critical Thinking 2017-07-26
a gallop poll surveyed 506 american teenagers aged 13
to 18 and discovered the following 69 believe in angels
59 believe in esp 55 believe in astrology 28 believe in
clairvoyance 24 believe in bigfoot 22 believe in
witchcraft 20 believe in ghosts 18 believe in the loch
ness monstercarl sagan has said that the wonders of
real science far surpass the supposed and imagined
mysteries of fringe science yet as statistics show the
paranormal is still an endless source of fascination
for people around the world this collection of critical
essays and investigative reports examines virtually
every area of fringe science and the paranormal from a
refreshingly scientific and clear minded viewpoint the
authors are noted scientists philosophers psychologists
and writers all bring to the task a determination to
sift sense from nonsense and fact from fiction in an
area notorious for misinformation misperception self
delusion and wishful thinking they do so in a way that
highlights the differences between real science and
pseudoscience they ve made special efforts first to
find the actual facts behind numerous claims that have
popular appeal and then to explain and communicate what
scientific investigation and reasoning reveal about
them subjects treated to incisive and entertaining
examination include astrology esp psychic detectives
psychic predictions parapsychology remote viewing ufos
creationism the shroud of turin coincidences cult
archaeology palmistry and fringe medicine there are
also explorations of the implications of paranormal
beliefs for science education

Revelations of Chance 2007-03-08
psychological testing developed during the post world
war ii period with students in mind kline has created
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features that ease them into more difficult ideas
always stressing the practical use of theoretical
concepts a clear introduction to the basics of
psychological testing and their application in everyday
educational clinical and organizational settings
written in response to a growing need for a reference
book on psychological testing conducive to student
learning psychological testing provides readers with a
clear and accessible introduction to the field this
book gives students an understanding of the basic
concepts issues and tools used in psychological testing
and also illustrates how these are relevant in day to
day educational organizational and clinical
environments this book highlights all these aspects in
great detail

Paranormal South Tyneside 2009-08-15
roderick main brings together a selection of both the
well known and less acessible of jung s writings on
psychic phenomena and synchronicity his introduction
sets out clearly the theory of synchronicity clarifying
the more complex issues

Science Confronts the Paranormal
2023-12-15
this book presents a multidisciplinary perspective on
chance with contributions from distinguished
researchers in the areas of biology cognitive
neuroscience economics genetics general history law
linguistics logic mathematical physics statistics
theology and philosophy the individual chapters are
bound together by a general introduction followed by an
opening chapter that surveys 2500 years of linguistic
philosophical and scientific reflections on chance
coincidence fortune randomness luck and related
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concepts a main conclusion that can be drawn is that
even after all this time we still cannot be sure
whether chance is a truly fundamental and irreducible
phenomenon in that certain events are simply uncaused
and could have been otherwise or whether it is always
simply a reflection of our ignorance other challenges
that emerge from this book include a better
understanding of the contextuality and perspectival
character of chance including its scale dependence and
the curious fact that throughout history including
contemporary science chance has been used both as an
explanation and as a hallmark of the absence of
explanation as such this book challenges the reader to
think about chance in a new way and to come to grips
with this endlessly fascinating phenomenon

Psychological testing 2018-11-17
synchronicity or meaningful coincidence is the most
conscious aspect of the underlying web of reality that
connects everyone and everything as humanity s
consciousness expands and new paradigms and worldviews
are born synchronicity is more evident in mass events
like 9 11 the shootings at sandy hook and aurora the
explosions at the boston marathon in extreme weather
phenomena it occurs in alien encounters often is
intertwined with paranormal experiences and may act as
an interface between life and death it happens
frequently when our lives are in transition once you re
aware that coincidences are meaningful you re on the
synchronicity highway traveling through a kind of
quantum weirdness that features astounding odds
tricksters messengers from the unknown the unseen the
seemingly miraculous when you re on the synchronicity
highway you re exactly where you should be
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Jung on Synchronicity and the
Paranormal 1997
many people believe in the power of positive thinking
but no one had succeeded in credibly explaining how
mere thoughts can tangibly influence future occurrences
to explain the connection joseph donlan presented
highly plausible theories in two preceding books each
of these books presents a new paradigm of nature and
couples it with a convincing explanation of how our
right brain hemispheres have a unique ability to tap
into the hidden domain of the metaphysical this final
book in the series also supports these premises however
it does so at a higher more condensed level so that
readers with no background in science can gain enough
information to appreciate the divergent worlds of
physics and metaphysics and gain a view of nature that
undeniably links mind to matter

The Challenge of Chance 2016-06-09
many people believe in the power of positive thinking
but no one has succeeded in credibly explaining how
mere thoughts can tangibly influence future occurrences
to explain the connection this book presents a new
paradigm of nature and couples it with a convincing
explanation of how our right brain hemispheres have a
unique ability to tap into the hidden domain of the
metaphysical to support this premise the reader is
lightly exposed to the divergent worlds of physics and
metaphysics and is then introduced to a new view of
nature that undeniably links mind to matter important
to its charge the new perspective makes the case that
the future can only be created with thoughts in the
final analysis the author brings his readers through
the necessary steps to put this knowledge to work to
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help them create their own realities

The Synchronicity Highway 2013-11
dr sean o donnell is possibly the only hard scientist
ever to have developed deep intuition competence quite
deliberately this unique symbiosis then readily affords
a radical new viewpoint which can make large regions of
paranormal experience quite easy to understand the new
anti memory or pre call viewpoint can readily demystify
much of the previously mysterious experience of
intuition while bringing the paranormal into congruence
with normal science as never before specifically it
permits a first ever psychological exploration of
einstein s theory of relativity which broadly holds
that time does not pass though people do this book is
written in a very simple style to be accessible to all
so that if you ve ever experienced intuition and
wondered what it might signify you ll find a startling
new answer here

Ordaining Reality in Brief 2009
religion supernaturalism the paranormal and
pseudoscience provides a comprehensive rejoinder to the
challenges posed to science scientific anthropology
evolutionary theory and rationality by the advocates of
supernatural paranormal and pseudoscientific
perspectives and modes of thought associated with the
current rise of irrationalism antiintellectualism and
emboldened religious fundamentalism and violence
drawing upon h sidky s scientific anthropological
background and ethnographic field research of
supernatural and paranormal beliefs and practices in
several cultures over three decades the book answers
several important questions why do humans have a
proclivity for the supernatural and paranormal thinking
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why has humanity remained shackled to sets of ideas
inherited from a violent past that have no basis in
reality and which bestow an illusionary solace promote
bloodshed endless cruelties and fervent hatreds and
have come at a high cost why have ancient superstitions
been held as sacred inviolate truths while other
aspects of the archaic belief systems of which they
were a part have long been discarded why have not
humans outgrown religion and paranormal beliefs

Ordaining Reality Made Easy 2009
an accessible and gratifying introduction to the world
of paranormal beliefs and bizarre experiences ghostly
encounters alien abduction reincarnation talking to the
dead ufo sightings inexplicable coincidences out of
body and near death experiences are these legitimate
phenomena if not then how should we go about
understanding them in this fascinating book chris
french investigates paranormal claims to discover what
lurks behind this weird shit french provides
authoritative evidence based explanations for a wide
range of superficially mysterious phenomena and then
goes further to draw out lessons with wider
applications to many other aspects of modern society
where critical thinking is urgently needed using
academic comprehensive logical and at times
mathematical approaches the science of weird shit
convincingly debunks esp communicating with the dead
and alien abduction claims among other phenomena all
the while however french maintains that our belief in
such phenomena is neither ridiculous nor trivial if
anything such claims can tell us a great deal about the
human mind if we pay them the attention they are due
filled with light bulb moments and a healthy dose of
levity the science of weird shit is a clever memorable
and gratifying read you won t soon forget
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The Paranormal Explained 2007-09-01
in there are no coincidences readers learn how to
access modern day mystical experience through a
phenomenon known as synchronicity the term refers to
otherwise unrelated events that assume significance
from the unique vantage point of a single observer for
no apparent cause you happen to remember a friend you
have not thought about for many years just then the
telephone rings and the voice on the other end of the
line is the same person you had in mind such incidents
are not merely statistical probabilities but if
properly appreciated vital clues to understanding the
mystery of our subtle connection with the compassionate
mind that organizes all creation citing an abundance of
anecdotal examples including synchronicities from the
titanic to the world trade center there are no
coincidences clearly explains the simple methods used
to interpret such paranormal happenings and how to
apply them toward our own spiritual empowerment

Religion, Supernaturalism, the
Paranormal and Pseudoscience
2019-11-30
a valuable guide book that leads us step by step into
communication with our deeper subconscious nature and
nudges open the gate to our inner self dale graff frank
joseph boldly and eloquently connects us to a larger
world thomas ropp we have all experienced inexplicable
coincidences such as thinking about an old friend
before the phone rings and it happens to be that old
friend the power of coincidence reveals that such
events are not random but crucial pieces in the puzzle
of our lives author frank joseph shows us how to
recognize instances of meaningful coincidence or
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synchronicity as it was called by jung and the guidance
they offer in finding our true path in life includes
instructions on how to keep a personal journal of
meaningful coincidences revealing the significant
patterns and cycles within your life

The Science of Weird Shit 2024-03-19
can mediums communicate with the dead do people really
believe they ve been abducted by aliens why do some
people make life decisions based on their horoscope the
psychology of the paranormal explores some commonly
held beliefs regarding experiences so strange they can
defy an obvious scientific explanation the book
explains how psychologists have conducted experiments
to provide insight into phenomena such as clairvoyance
astrology and alien abduction as well as teaching us
fundamental truths about human belief systems from
debunking myths about extra sensory perception to
considering whether our lives can truly be fated by the
stars the psychology of the paranormal shows us that
however unlikely belief in the paranormal will continue
to be widespread

There Are No Coincidences 2006-02
pseudoscience and extraordinary claims of the
paranormal a critical thinker s toolkit provides
readers with a variety of reality checking tools to
analyze extraordinary claims and to determine their
validity integrates simple yet powerful evaluative
tools used by both paranormal believers and skeptics
alike introduces innovations such as a continuum for
ranking paranormal claims and evaluating their
implications includes an innovative critical thinker s
toolkit a systematic approach for performing reality
checks on paranormal claims related to astrology
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psychics spiritualism parapsychology dream telepathy
mind over matter prayer life after death creationism
and more explores the five alternative hypotheses to
consider when confronting a paranormal claim li reality
check boxes integrated into the text invite students to
engage in further discussion and examination of claims
written in a lively engaging style for students and
general readers alike ancillaries testbank and
powerpoint slides available at wiley com go
pseudoscience

The Power of Coincidence 2009-03-01
few people can claim the distinction of experiencing
first hand such occurrences as hauntings and the
presence of poltergeists but countless numbers of
people are fascinated by these unexplainable events
written by the world s most knowledgeable authorities
in this field the essays in this work promote a better
understanding of the manifestations of and various
reasons for hauntings and poltergeist phenomena the
experts come from such backgrounds as anthropology
history philosophy psychiatry and sociology and provide
sober yet highly readable in depth discussions of
numerous ideas and rationalizations for hauntings and
poltergeists from a critical and scientific perspective
divided into three major sections sociocultural
physical and physiological and psychological
perspectives this work provides an overview of each
perspective and also addresses the general psychology
of belief in the paranormal and how that belief relates
to experiences with ghosts and poltergeists

The Psychology of the Paranormal
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2019-04-01
this book examines the remarkable feats of mesmerists
mediums and mind readers and provides a new psychology
of extraordinary beliefs

Pseudoscience and Extraordinary
Claims of the Paranormal 2011-09-26
we all think that we can tell the difference between
someone who is mad or whom psychiatrists call psychotic
and someone who is sane but can we really tell who is
mad and who is not do we really know what madness is
and how it should be recognized have psychiatrists made
a sensible distinction between the patient who believes
that aliens are beaming messages to him from a foreign
planet and the religious fanatic who believes god
communicates to him via automatic writing is there a
difference between the paranoid patient who believes
that the fbi is after him and the sizeable proportion
of our normal population that believe that the us
government orchestrated the 9 11 bombings here reznek
hopes to shed light on the delusions of the masses
those delusions that are common to everyday people
living so called ordinary lives he provides an
understanding of madness and the psychological
processes that drive us to adopt delusions arguing that
it is a mistake to view only schizophrenic patients as
delusional while excluding large groups of society from
such an analysis if we abandon the idea that whole
communities cannot share a delusion we can come to a
better understanding about why the world is such a
dangerous place
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Hauntings and Poltergeists 2015-08-13
the ancient port town of malacca is an old town rich in
history since the beginning of malacca its community
was made up of a colourful potpourri of cultures and
beliefs the different communities have their own
understanding of the powers of the supernatural as far
back as the year 1421 there was a written account from
chinese records of the strange and paranormal witnessed
in malacca these stories continued in portuguese dutch
and british eras up to modern times there were accounts
about hauntings poltergeists cryptozoology giants
spirits sorcery witchcraft shapeshifting creatures
simulacra magical cures strange phenomena unusual human
powers and other bizarre tales many of these stories
have now become obscured and forgotten to us this book
contains a collection of 60 strange and paranormal
stories reported from past reports news accounts
statements and descriptions that were officially
recorded in books journals articles and newspapers
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